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Dear Board Members,
I urge you to support a SOARs vote on large scale battery storage  facility. 
Projects that pave over farmland and open spaces is exactly the reason SOARS was voted into
law.
A SOARS vote is required by law.  Farmland should never be the sacrificial lamb.  Time to
abide by the law and listen to the people. 
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